L. 36 The Green
A, B Norton
P_' ﬁ i‘( ﬁ Stockton-on-Tees

gty | RED HOUSE
/{“ SCHOOL 01642 553370

4 office@redhouseschool.co.uk

N o
_____ = www.redhouseschool.co.uk

6 October 2017

Dear Parents

We are delighted to be able to launch the next Red House School production; we will perform
Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat next term.

The show will be performed over four nights: Wednesday 21 March-Saturday 24 March.
Rehearsals for those who have main parts will be on Fridays and we would like pupils to
rehearse until 5.30pm once we return from the half-term holiday.

The dress rehearsal will be on Sunday 18 March 2018.

We will have a rehearsal for the main cast on Friday 5 January 9.30-2 30 when staff will be in
school at the end of the Christmas holidays. We also hope to have a rehearsal on the stage
with the main cast at our Open Morning on 20 January 2018.

This should be a very lively production and we hope that you will give permission for your
child to take part.

We will begin rehearsals with the Chorus, who will be an integral part of the production and
in the hall throughout the whole of each performance, after the Christmas holidays. A
separate letter will follow shortly outlining the arrangements for the Chorus.

We should be grateful if you would complete the slip below and return it by the end of this
half-term.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs E Auty/Mrs S Lindsay-Symington/Mr G McReddie
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I give permission for my son/daughter to be involved in the production and can confirm that
he/she will be available for the nights of the show and the scheduled rehearsals.
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